
Donation Request Letter written by CSU Co-Chapter Leader, Gauge Nichols 

​
Dear [Donor’s Name], 
 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to share an opportunity that is very meaningful to me 
and to ask for your support in making it possible. 
 

This year, I will be volunteering with Global Medical Brigades, a program dedicated to improving 
healthcare access in underserved communities. Our team will be traveling to [COUNTRY]. This program 
heavily relies on volunteers like myself. I’ll work alongside local doctors and dentists to support 
patient care and health education, ensuring communities have access to the care and knowledge they 
need. Your support helps bring this care to communities that need it most, and makes my 
participation possible. 
 

My role will allow me to contribute directly to providing access to healthcare for families who 
otherwise face significant barriers. The group of volunteers that I will be travelling with will be able to 
serve hundreds of people who, often, have never been given access to healthcare, creating a 
life-changing resource and a chance at longer lives and healthier habits.​
 

This is why I need you to join me in this mission. I am raising funds to help cover the cost of travel, 
accommodations, supplies and ongoing care long after our Brigade has left. Your donation will not 
only support my participation, but also fuel Global Brigades’ partnership with communities to 
strengthen sustainable healthcare systems with local leaders and global health volunteers like me. 
 

Last year, our University's chapter was able to bring healthcare and provide resources like clean water 
and hygiene packs to over 250 people. This year, we will double the size of our brigade volunteers and 
open the door to a substantially larger population. Every contribution, no matter the size, makes a real 
difference and aids in providing essential resources to people in need. 
 

Thank you so much for taking the time to read this and for considering donating to this worthy cause. 
Your generosity will not only support my journey but, more importantly, the health and well-being of 
hundreds of amazing people in Guatemala. ​
 

With gratitude, 
[Your Full Name] 
MyBrigades Donation Page →[Link]​
​
​

Instructions for Donating: 
1. Click the above link, then click the big red “DONATE” button 
2. Select “make a donation on behalf of a volunteer” 
3. Select my name (Insert your name here) 
4. Add the amount you wish to contribute, fill out your personal information, and submit. 


